12. Graduate Council (GC)

CHARLOTTE

MEMORANDUM
To: Susan Harden, President UNC Charlotte Faculty
From: DavidS. Dalton, Chair Graduate Council
Date: May 28, 2023

RE: Report on Graduate Council Activities for 2022-2023

The Graduate Council held one organizational meeting and eight business meetings for the
2022-2023 academic year. We passed the following items:

1. Proposal for Grade of SP/UP (Satisfactory Progress/Unsatisfactory Progress) Option

Proposal to Revise the Dual Degree Policy (December 2022)

3. The Graduate Council approved a motion to allow incoming international students to
use Duolingo as one possible tool for demonstrating competence in the English
language (May 2023).

N

The minutes for all meetings of the Graduate Council are available on the Academic Affairs
website.

Sincerely,

;ZD‘,W./ o Dol
Associate Professor of Spanish
Graduate Council Chair
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